PC Chairman’s report for BoS 3-11-2024 meeting
· I had 12.25 hours in PC in February.  

· My time last month was spend on:
· Working with John Roach on Srnka’s CUP application and drafting Srnka’s CUP.
· Working with Jesse and Joe Jerabek on Srnka’s CUP.
· Other calls with Jesse and Joe about various issues.
· PC administrative work month.

· There was one PC meetings in February 21st.  At that meeting, the PC: 
· Held a public hearing on Ordinance 2024-1: Changes to the Town of Lincoln Zoning Ordinance on Building Permit Language.  No publics showed up and there was no public input submitted.  This ordinance was approved by the PC and recommended to the BoS unanimously, which approved the ordinance later that evening.
· Held a public hearing for a CUP for Srnka’s feed pad and commodity barn application.  After discussion and agreement on the “obligation” of Srnka Farms to repair the ToL for the damage done to the town’s RoW on Pheasant road, the CUP was approved by the PC and BoS.
· Due to the time, discussion on the fee schedule was tabled for a future PC meeting.

· The next PC meeting was scheduled for April 3rd at 7 pm, a CUP hearing for Srnka Farms Livestock Siting Application and review Srnka’s LS Application for the purpose of completing DATCP’s review checklist. 

Mick Sagrillo, PC chair
